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Helen Pouch Memorial Fund (HPMF) 
o The HPMF is the official fundraising project of  the Junior Membership 

Committee (JMC).  
o The proceeds fund the DAR Schools, the National Junior Committee 

Project, and the Junior Membership Classroom Grants Program.  
 
o Helen Pouch (1901-1919) was the daughter of  Helena R. Pouch, who 

became the first national chair of  the JMC in 1937. She later served as 
President General in 1941.  

 
 

Items are sold at Fall Forum, State Conference, and online at: 
https://shop.dar.org/dar-store/junior-membership-1/ 
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